
 

DISCLAIMER 

Last Updated: February 25, 2023 

 

Alamo Asian American Chamber of Commerce assumes responsibility or 

liability for the content of this website, https://www.alamoaacc.org. 

 

The information contained in this site is provided on an "as is" basis. We 

guarantee to the best of our ability the accuracy of the information and 

services offered in this site; however, we cannot guarantee the usefulness or 

timeliness of these services. We make no warranty, express or implied, career 

advancement, business growth or success and increase in business revenue 

because of the services offered on this website. 

  

The information on this website is for advertising and general informational 

purposes to attract and gain new membership and promote current members.  

 

This site contains links of Alamo Asian American Chamber of Commerce’s 

affiliates, partners and members or may also contain advertisements of 

products and services that are provided by third parties. We make no 

representations or warranties about the suitability of such products or services 

referenced in these advertisements for any purpose. Our inclusion of such 

products and services does not constitute their recommendation or 

endorsement. When you click on an advertisement, you will be taken to a 

third-party website that is not controlled or managed by us. Therefore, you 

should read the Privacy Policy and Terms and Conditions of such websites. 



We do not control such websites nor the practices of such websites, thus we 

do not assume liability for. 

 

Your use of the https://www.Alamoaacc.org website is solely at your own 

risk. 


